
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, March 24, 2023 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Monday, March 27th-31st
● Spring Break- No School

Monday, April 3rd
● Spring SUN School begins

Monday, April 3rd
● Families of Black Students Affinity group

○ 5:45 PM - 7:00 PM MPR
Wednsday, April 5th

● Las Familias Affinity Group in MPR 5:30 PM 
● LGBTQ+ Affinity Group Room 116 5:30 PM

Friday, April 7th
● End of Quarter 3

Monday, April 10th
● Teacher Planning Day- No School for Students

 

Congratulations to our Oregon Battle Of the Books Regional Qualifying teams: 

The Frying Pans for Elementary and The Rose City Readers for Middle School. 
Frying Pans: Cricket Camas, Otto Brown, Ayla Gordon, and Grove Toulson
Rose City Readers: Townsend Clifford, Maianna Lund, and Sydnee Nystrom.
Vernon OBOB participants worked hard to read 15 titles for elementary and 16 titles for middle school. The students 
then compete to answer the most questions about the books in a competition. Congratulations to the students for all 
of their hard work! We also want to thank Mrs. Belcher and Mrs. Wilkins for the time and support they put into 
making OBOB a fun experience for all of the students who participated.

https://www.pps.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=418&DomainID=158#calendar565/20230403/event/173238
https://www.pps.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=418&DomainID=158#calendar565/20230403/event/161421










http://bit.ly/2023leapinto9th
http://bit.ly/2023leapinto9th
http://bit.ly/2023leapinto9th
http://bit.ly/2023leapinto9th






Here are a few pictures from our tree planting on 
Friday! Vernon has 16 new trees that were planted 
courtesy of a partnership with Urban Forestry. This 
is a program run by Portland Parks and Recreation. 
Not only were the trees acquired at no cost for us, 
they planted them and will water them in for five 
years. This is the most exciting part, as summer 
care tends to be the downfall of most school site 
tree plantings. The planting plan is on the next 
page. It includes a site map and legend indicating 
the types of trees planted. We hope you all are 
able to enjoy some shade the trees will provide 
over time! Thanks to Jane Johnston- Vernon 
Garden coordinator for her work coordinating this 
planting! 

New Trees at 
Vernon!




